
ST. PAUL’S THIS WEEK 

Monday Thistle Club – Kitchen Meeting 9:00 AM 

Tuesday Property & Maintenance 7:00 PM 

Wednesday Friendship in Faith 7:00 PM 

 Senior Choir 7:30 PM 

Friday Movie Night:  “The Shack” 7:00 PM 

 

                         Our Mission Committee will be sponsoring our yard 

                         sale again this year.  It will take place Saturday, June 2. 

                         The committee is looking for items in good condition. 

               Proceeds of the sale go to PWS&D. 
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INTERIM RECEIPTS 
Please collect your interim receipt from your mailbox.  Thank you. 

 

MOVIE NIGHT:  APRIL 20TH, 7:00 PM 

ST. PAUL’S LIBRARY 
“The Shack” 
Come out, enjoy a movie,  

your AV system (new screen & projector) 

and some popcorn!!!   

 

BOOK CLUB  
Current Book:  The Hero’s Walk  

by Anita Rau Badami 

Books are available in the church office. 

Next meeting:   

Friday, April 27th at 1 PM 

 
 
 

BLESSING BAGS 
If you have any items to donate for the St. Paul’s Blessing Bags, please drop them off to the 

church office.  Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



   Your articles for News ‘N Views are due May 13th.  

          Please send them directly to Nicole Auld at 

                            nicole.auld@granderie.ca  

                                or they may be left in the  

              News ‘N Views mail slot in the lower lobby. 

IN OUR COMMUNITY – BULLETIN BOARD NOTICES 

Thursday 

April 26th 

5:30 PM 

Indwell’s Third Annual “Hope & Homes Dinner” 

Royal Canadian Legion, 200 West Street, Simcoe 

1-866-529-0454 x 232 to reserve; RSVP by April 20 

5:30 PM Reception   6:15 PM Dinner   Tickets $30 

Friday 

April 27th 

7:30 PM 

Waterford United Church 

Jazz Coffee House featuring Kevin Williams & friends 

tickets $15/person, call church office 519-443-5261 

Sunday 

April 29th 

2:30 PM 

St. James United Church Classical Piano Recital 

Bryn Blackwood, M. Mus. 

Free-will offering at the door 

Saturday 

May 5 

2 to 4 PM 

Trinity Anglican Church celebrates 170 years 

“Fashion Through the Ages:  1848 – 2018” 

tickets $15 per person in advance, $20 at the door 
  
 

              WE BELIEVE IN SIMCOE  
Our 9th annual We Believe in Simcoe 

festival is just under a month away – 

on Saturday, May 12th. 

If you haven't volunteered before,  

sign up and experience this incredible local event!   

Ask a friend to join you, and sign up together, to serve at  

The Activity Fair.  Email webelieveinsimcoe@gmail.com today.   

St. Paul’s Church has been asked to help stock the  

shelves of the Grocery Store by 

 collecting 75 jars of peanut butter and 75 jars of jam.  

(No Frills $3.77 Kraft PB this week)  

Please bring your donation to church by May 6.  Thanks!             
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                                CAMP KINTAIL REGISTRATION 
 Have you started to think about summer - and camping? 

           Registration for Camp Kintail 2018 has begun. 

            Please go to www.campkintail.ca to register 

             your child or grandchild for summer camp. 

  There is also printed information available in the Library. 

 



                                          THRIVING IN BABYLON 

So much information, yet so difficult to discern what will enable greater levels of 

compassionate faithfulness.   

This conference will help.  It offers excellent presenters who  

have a passion for practical wisdom. 

APRIL 20-21, 2018 

VAUGHAN COMMUNITY CHURCH, THORNHILL 
Considering the quality, the cost is modest.   

Please read the poster in the library or go on-line (http://www.renewal-fellowship.ca/1553)  

to find more details.   

You can also talk with Ian Shaw [428-5396]. 

 

   JUNIOR YOUTH GROUP – UPCOMING EVENTS 
         

           Friday, April 27 – Pizza and Swimming 

         Meet at the church to make and eat  

     a personal pizza dinner, then walk to the  

Rec Centre for swimming from 7:30 to 8:30 PM 
 
      

                                                                      Saturday, May 26 

                                                                       Hiking at Long Point 

                                                                       More details to follow! 

 
 

Additional plans for June, July and August 

are in the works, and details coming soon! 

Please contact  

the church office at 426-1845.  

 

 


